
Project Update: 2002 

Summary of our achievements so far... 

 Three Filipino delegates were funded to attend the Northern Sierra Madre Philippine 
Crocodile Conservation Workshop (NSM- PCCW) 

 Funds and other logistic support were provided for the NSM-PCCW 

 4,000 posters were produced and distributed in areas adjacent to and within the 
western sector of the Northern Sierra Madre Natural Park 

 A Philippine Crocodile survey on Jomalig Island was funded 

 Two articles were submitted for publication (one since published) 

 Three presentations were made to conferences and zoo staff 

 Highlights of the work in Northern Sierra Madre were placed on Melbourne Zoo’s 
website. 

 


